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THE R F BENNETT MEMORIAL SHIELD REGATTA
LAKE PUPUKE, NORTH SHORE

Saturday, 28 November 2009
In conjunction with the Auckland Rowing Association, the North Shore Rowing Club is hosting the annual R F Bennett Memorial Shield Regatta at Lake Pupuke on Auckland’s North Shore. 

Please indicate how many crews are to be entered in each event on the attached Regatta Entry Form and forward to the Secretary. It is preferred that entries are emailed using the entry form.
Entries are required to be returned by Thursday, 19 November 2009 and sent to:

Regatta Secretary

North Shore Rowing Club

c/- 3 Honeysuckle Lane
MAIRANGI BAY
Email: Margaret@gtyler.co.nz
Please contact Margaret Rolls on (09) 444-9004 (work phone), (09) 444-9005 (work fax), or (09) 478-9488 (home) if you have any queries.
Entry Fees are $4.00 per seat + GST.  If emailing your entry, fees may be mailed to the Regatta Secretary.

Racing is scheduled to start at 8:00am.
As you may know, tent sites with good views of the course are limited at Lake Pupuke.  We are offering to reserve 4 sites with unrestricted water views at a cost of $100 plus GST on a first received basis.  If you wish to reserve one of these then please indicate so on the entry form. Your payment will be refunded / returned if you are unsuccessful.  We will mark out as many additional tent sites near the water as permitted by North Shore City Council – all others will have to be sited in the boat park area.

To ensure we can accommodate everyone comfortably within the limited space available in the boat park, spaces will be allocated to each Club based on the size of your squad etc. A map showing allocations will be displayed on the gate to the boat park area.

We look forward to seeing you and your supporters on Saturday, 28 November 2009 for an enjoyable day of racing.  Until then, happy training, and fingers crossed for calm, sunny conditions!

Regards






Mark Meredith

REGATTA SECRETARY
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